
Mothers’ Union Enterprises 

Report for Autumn Council on 3rd November, 2012 

 

 

Thank you for your Christmas orders.  Most of the orders have been 

completed and picked up or are waiting to be collected from the shop in 

Manchester.  I have brought a good stock of diaries, cards, calendars, 

gifts, and greetings cards to Council today so please come and visit us 

during the lunch break. We are situated in the room on the left down the 

corridor towards the entrance door.   

 

The next catalogue including Mothering Sunday and Easter cards will be 

delivered with ‘Families First’, therefore, do make sure that your branch 

has a copy of this wonderful magazine.  I will also have a supply of the 

catalogue in the shop at 90 Deansgate.   

 

May I make an appeal for members to use the shop in Manchester, which 

is open on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday between 10.00a.m. and 

2.00p.m., and also why not invite the shop to your Festival, Social or 

branch meeting.  Extra help is always needed in the shop on the above 

days.  If you would like to volunteer please come and tell me today.  

 

Hilary M Riddick 
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